
OAK BLUFFS WATER DISTRICT 
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

The Board of Water Commissioners voted unanimously to implement 
a Mandatory Outdoor Water Ban for the Town of Oak Bluffs in June 
2006 under the Water Use Restriction By-law of April 2000. 

This notice re-affirms the Mandatory Water Ban and applies it to the calendar 
year 2024.  The ban is instituted not only to promote water conservation 
measures during our peak summer season, but is also intended to satisfy our 
Water Management Permit conditions with the State for water withdrawal. 

Using the Enhanced 911 address system, all water customers who 
have odd-numbered street addresses may use outdoor water during 
odd-numbered calendar days. All water customers who have even- numbered 
street addresses may use outdoor water during even-  
numbered calendar days. 

Please help us conserve water during the peak uses of the summer 
months. 

This ad placed by the Oak Bluffs Water District. 




